










EXHIBIT “C” 
VACATION CONDITION OF APPROVAL 

 

1. The proposed street vacation area lies within the District's Drainage Area "FF". 
The District has existing storm drainage facilities within the area of the proposed 
vacation as detailed on the documents provided to the District.  Any proposed 
revisions to existing District facilities must be reviewed and approved by the District 
prior to implementation.  This portion of "M" · Street is located in an area that has 
historically provided a passage for major storm flows from the areas to the north 
and east of the proposed vacation area.  The District requires that the Master Plan 
drainage patterns remain as designed for the proposed vacation area.  Should you 
have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Rick 
Lyons at (559) 456-3292. 

 

2. Pacific Gas and Electric Company may have facilities within the area proposed for 
vacation.  Please contact Jarred Hachman of PG&E to confirm any conflicts with 
existing or proposed facilities at (559) 263-5737.  

 

3. City of Fresno Engineering Design Division has an overlay project that may require 
the construction of new curb ramps at this corner.  Please coordinate with the 
Design Division Manager Scott Tyler at (559) 621-8679 to prevent any potential 
conflicts moving forward. 

 
4. Comcast has an existing fiber optic and coax in this area.  Please coordinate with 

Comcast as to the exact location of these facilities. If you have any questions, 
please contact at (559) 621-8679. 
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